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19 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
EYFS children have the opportunity to attend a free showing of the film ‘Sing 2’ at Vue Cinema, North 
Watford on Wednesday 16th November. The film runs for one hour forty-five minutes, playing from 
11.00-13.00; this means that the duration of the trip will be from 10.30-13.30, rather complicates 
things with the children’s lunchtimes. 
 
All children will have their snack before they leave for the cinema. The older children, the Rabbits 
group, will have packed lunch waiting for them when back in school. The younger children, the 
Squirrels, are welcome to join their older friends for lunch when back in school, but this packed lunch 
will need to be provided by their parents.  
 
A coach will be booked for the journey, there and back again, and the cost for travel will be £6.30 for 
each child. The permission slip and £6.30 to be paid to school using your on-line Parent Pay facility.  
 

                                          Many thanks 
 

                                                   Mrs. Hewett (Mrs. Hewett) 
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